
 

 
  
 

System Pressure Advisory Rescinded 
 

October 10, 2024, 4:00 PM          
 
Based on the laboratory analysis of the water sample collected from Harkers 
Island Sanitary District on October 10, 2024 water users are hereby notified 
that it is no longer necessary to boil water used for human consumption.   
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this period.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
      Tara Alderman  

Harkers Island Sanitary District  
252-727-2233     

  


